
Divine Mercy Parish was awarded a Social Justice
Grant from the Appeal to help launch a Mental

Health Ministry Program in its parish.
Support the 2025 Appeal at AnnualAppeal.org

      To know that
these funds are being
used and returned on

the parish level - it
assists and helps
people in a very
individual way!

-Father Paul McDonnell, O.S.J.
Pastor, Divine Mercy Parish

Scranton


